
November 17, 2024             
 
 
 

, thank you for joining us today! 
 

9 AM - Sunday School  

9:50 AM – Praise & Worship – Collier Berkshire   

Message – Jason Miller  
 

MONTHLY MISSION for November is Middlebury Food Pantry  
                                                                                                               

   

FINAL CALL:  Changes/additions need to be given to Ginny King TODAY for the church 

directory or for those attending and would like to be included in the directory.  (574-

238-2547 or kginking@gmail.com) 

WE WILL BE HAVING a fellowship meal Sunday, December 1 in honor of our special 

guests from Downtown Ministries.  The food committee will provide enchiladas.  Please 

bring sides, salads or desserts to complete the meal.  We also have a couple of topping 

food slips we need filled.  See us in the back if you’d prefer to help with those.  Dan 

Gingerich’s care group will help with clean-up.   

I FEEL SO BLESSED and grateful for the Ray of Sunshine box that y’all gave to me!  I am 

spreading it out and opening one here and there so that it lasts longer.  I think I have my 

chocolate supply for the next year (easier on my finances)! Also, thank you Pastor Jason 

and Kaylene, and Dewayne and Lori for the anointing me before treatment and also for 

your compassion towards me. And a THANK YOU to my care group for your faithful 

prayer and financial support! You all are a blessing to me, and my life is richer having 

you all in it!  And I would like to take this time to THANK those of you that have prayed 

and showed concern through my treatments.  I have felt the prayers, and it means A LOT 

to have that support!  The Lord has been faithful in answering prayers on this journey, 

so THANK YOU!  I am seeing some progress on healing, but it’s a journey, and so as I 

come to mind, breathe a prayer!  God is faithful all the time, even when I don’t feel it, I 

know in my heart, HE IS!                           -Krista Knepp       

GOSPEL ECHOES COOKIE PROJECT will be Wednesday, December 4 – Saturday, 

December 7 and we are looking for volunteers to help package the cookies at our 418 

facility.  If you feel led to help with spreading the Hope of Jesus to the inmates this 

Christmas, contact Kathy @ 574-536-9065.  

HYMN SING at Goshen First Brethren Church on Sunday, December 8 at 6 PM.  

Refreshments & fellowship to follow. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________                                     

 

Our Prayer Walk in the neighborhood will be every first Sunday of the Month following our church 

service.  (Weather permitting)  

 

  
Krista Knepp – Health treatments 

Arielle Bontrager – New Horizons   

Chris Eigsti – Health concerns  

Jon Sommer family, Kendal Eigsti & Mike Gingerich family – Gospel Echoes Ministry   

Homes along Summer St.  

 

      

Sunday, November 24 – Dewayne Yoder  

Sunday, December 1 – Downtown Ministries – Jim Drier  

Sunday, December 8 – Jason Miller – Communion  

Saturday, December 14 – Men’s Prayer Breakfast  

Sunday, December 15 – Matt Overholt  

Wednesday, December 18 – Christmas caroling/cookie blessing 

 

Monday the 18th – Layne Yoder  

Tuesday the 19th – Wade Miller  

Wednesday the 20th – Josh & Jess Berkshire (A)  

Wednesday the 20th – Devin Miller  

Wednesday the 20th – Ada Miller  

Friday the 22nd – Haley Miller  

 

       

Wednesday, November 20 – Bible Study  
Wednesday, December 4 – Bible Study  

CHRIST & HIS SAINTS 
A small group expressed the love, welcome, and fellowship of Jesus by 

praying for an encouraging a “down-and-out” soul.  Jesus responded by 
conquering the spirit of discouragement and pouring out the comfort of His 

Spirit!  Praise Jesus!           Psalms 66:5 

 


